
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Pio’s in Polynesia 

JANUARY 2025 
Since our arrival last August, with your prayers and support, we started the first UPC church here in French 

Polynesia. Since then, God has supplied our needs and has given us a place of worship. We have also baptized 
one soul in Jesus’ name!  The Lord has opened many doors, and we have made quite a few contacts here, that 

we are actively working with. We have been abundantly blessed through the people here we have met and 
others over in North America. We are excited to continue to see the Lord opening new doors and opportunities 

to be a witness and see how He will make a change in people’s lives! 
 

Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 
Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

New Year’s started with a bang as 
fireworks could be seen in many places 

throughout the city. Lasting over an hour, 
it was quite spectacular!  

It was the rainy season here in January, and 
we couldn’t go out for our walks everyday, 

but when we thought we could, we did, and 
we only got soaked once! We usually always 

end up at the outdoor Market place in 
downtown Papeete. 

They celebrated Pastor Pio’s birthday, by having a cake on 
Sunday, January 12th! It was a great time after the service and 

the cake was delicious! Thank you! 

Our son, David, 
has joined a 

chess club and 
is doing very 

well. He’s 
always looking 
for someone to 
challenge him! 

We ordered a new sign and 
it finally arrived. We were 
then able to put it outside 

on the side of the road 
when we have our service 

on Sunday mornings!  
 

Thank you Jesus! 

Here we are enjoying some food and 
fellowship with some new friends, Alex, 

Anna and five-month-old, Natalia!   


